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• 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 17, 1964 

Dear Mr. Feerick: 

The President has asked me to thank you for your 
letter and for the copy of your article reprinted from 
The Fordham Law Review on "The Vice Presidency 
and the Problems of Presidential Succession and 
I nab i I i ty" • 

You suggest that this is a sequel to your article 
of October, 1963. You have apparently given a 
great deal of thought and study to th is problem and 
the President is interested in having your analysis 
and sends you his appreciation for forwarding the 
article. 

Mr. John D. Feerick 

Sincerely, · '"'\ 
,/ 

/ ( < 

Assis ta 

Skadden, Arps , Slate, Meagher and Flom 
551 Fifth Avenue 
New York 17, New York 
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